
We are so very glad to have you in the building! Here is how it works:
❖ Parents will eat on the stage with their students only (no friends or guests).
❖ Parents can bring outside food for themselves and their students only.
❖ Parents may have lunch with their students only during their designated lunch

time. If you have multiple students who do not share a common lunch time, they will
not be pulled from instructional time to have lunch with their siblings.

❖ If there is an overflow of guests, we will get creative with lunch locations.


